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HALF TERM INFORMATION UPDATE YEAR 4
ADULTS 4MK: Mrs Mason, Mrs Kahlon and Mrs Taylor 4B: Mrs Burn, Mrs Buono and Mrs Kirby

Message from the staff: Welcome back after the half term, we hope you’ve all had a nice holiday.
Next half term we are looking forward to our visit to Leeds City Museum about Ancient Greece on
14™ November. (Please see the letter that your child brought home before the holiday.)

Please come and speak to any member of the Year 4 team at home time if you have any queries, we
would love to chat in person.

THIS HALF TERM’S LEARNING

MATHS:

In Maths we will be looking at multiplication and
division this half term. We will be focusing on
learning our times tables and relevant division
facts before moving on to more formal written
methods for calculations. Any times tables
practice at home will help your children a lot.

English:

This half-term we will be writing based on Greek
myths, including creating our own amazing
mythical beasts!

Reading:

We will be working on our comprehension skills.

PE: PSHE:
PE is on Tuesdays and Wednesdays.
This half term they will be working on
netball skills and problem solving.

Our unit this half term is
about relationships and
how we treat each other
with respect.

MFL:

We will continue to learn how
to greet and introduce
ourselves in Spanish, as well as
learning numbers and colours.

History

They will be learning about
Ancient Greeks with a focus on
their achievements and what life
was like.

Science

We will be learning about
Sound and how we hear.

Music

This half term we will be
learning about musical
structures.

How parents can help at home:

e Please try to find time to read with your child at least 3 times a week. Remember to sign the

reading record.

e Read stories/books to your child that they wouldn’t be able to read to themselves. You can visit
Bramley Library where you can borrow up to 20 books! (There are no late charges anymore.)
e Help your child learn their spellings. There will be a test every fortnight (unless your child is in a

phonics group).

e Practise times tables. The children can use Time Table Rockstars and your child’s login can be

found in their reading diary.

e Please label all uniform and PE kit. Now that the children are getting changed for PE, there is

more risk of clothes getting lost.

Days/Dates to remember:

& Parents evening will be on Wednesday 8™ November.

& PEis on Tuesdays and Wednesdays.

& Please ensure children bring their books daily into school so we can read with them in class.
& There is a national times tables check for all Year 4 children in June. They will be tested on their
knowledge of all the times tables up to the 12 x table.




